
 
 
 
7 CHILDREN IN SCOTLAND ANNUAL CONFERENCE 

6TH AND 7TH NOVEMBER, 2003 (AN477-2003) 
 
It is reported that the annual conference is to be held in Nairn. The cost for attending the full 
conference (residential) is £210, excluding travel. (This is a reduced rate as the Council are members 
of Children in Scotland). 
 
The Committee's instructions are requested with regard to elected member representation. 
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